From: dianeqillis@shaw.ca [mailto:dianeqillis@shaw.ca]

**Sent:** November-18-15 1:48 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Request to Appear as a Delegation at December 7, 2015 Council Meeting



Mayor and Council c/o Office of the City Clerk Burnaby City Hall 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC, V5G 1M2

To City of Burnaby Mayor and Council

I would like to appear at the Monday, December 7, 2015 Council Meeting to present the 2015 KINA Community Garland and a summary of the successes of the Kingsway Imperial Neighbourhood Association achieved in cooperation with and the support of the City of Burnaby, Burnaby RCMP, Burnaby School District #41, MLAs Kathy Corrigan and Raj Chouhan, MPs Peter Julian and Kennedy Stewart, Metro Vancouver transit Police and other parties.

I, Diane Gillis, 6675 Saint Charles Place, Burnaby, BC V5H 3W2, phone # 604-786-2452, will be the designated speaker.

Respectfully submitted,
Diane Gillis
President
Kingsway Imperial Neighbourhood Association - KINA
604-786-2452

Copy: City Manager Mayor's Office